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Dear Faithful Supporters: 

 

This is our latest church project in the Philippines.  

Pastor Jungco is a graduate of Open Bible College (EOTEM in Panay). Natalie is the wife’s name and 

their son, JD.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Location: Village of Caboloan, Oton, Iloilo. They are meeting inside a house as church, but house 

owner donated the space adjacent to their house for a church building. They already have services with 

adults as well as children classes. As the building progresses, we will send reports. 

We have a resident KJB Bible college in Mindanao, Philippines and we also have several  KJB Bible 

colleges by internet in our local churches. The one below is operated locally by Pastor Elmer Polo, 

Grace Gospel Baptist Church, General Santos City, Philippines. Brother Polo is in the center, seated. 

In JESUS’ NAME, 

Dave and Sue Reese 
All funds are tax deductible and are used to further the gospel in the Philippines by winning souls, 

training students, and establishing local churches where there is no gospel witness. Receipts are sent 

each month. God bless our partners for helping! 
Ends of the Earth Mission Support Address: PO Box 4574 Beeville TX 78104 

(A 501(c)3 ministry of Grace Baptist Church Etowah TN) 

 

Without your faithful 

support, we could not 

do this work of 

training, starting, and 

building.  

You have just as 

much a part of 

eternal rewards as 

any missionary. 

 

Thank you for being 

a vital part of our 

ministry! 

 

Foreign mission work 

is truly a partnership. 

 
 


